
July 12, 2019 
Tamagawa Holdings, Co., Ltd. 

 
Notice on Qualified Institutional Investor 

 

 

We have been registered with the Financial Services Agency as a qualified institutional investor 
since 2013, and have been engaged in the acquisition, holding, management and investment of 
securities. 
 
The expiration date will come on August 31 of this year, but we are pleased to announce that we 
will be in contact with the Kanto Local Finance Bureau safely on July 3. 
 
The effective date is September 1, 2019. 
 
Going forward, we will continue to develop our businesses in the renewable energy business and 
the electronic and telecommunications equipment business based on the two important fields of 
"energy" and "telecommunications". Through our investment businesses, we will strive to realize 
the three "re" of our corporate philosophy of "corporate regeneration," and "renewable energy," 
and "reinvestment of the new cash". 


